Cagebrush Quilt Guud

Meeting:
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 2016
7 PM.

President: |t seems everything old is new again, and | am once more taking the reigns
as your President. Since you voted me in, | presume you are ready for my unique style
and sense of humour!!! | hope everyone enjoyed their summer and is now ready to get
back into quilting mode. Many of your Committee Chairs and the finance subcommittee
have worked over the summer (without me, but that's another story!) so we can bring you
fresher, more active and more interactive guild meetings. Many changes are coming and
more will be proposed. There may be a challenge or two, but | am sure together we will
find the right path to take us forward and through the coming years. The first meeting is
this coming MONDAY SEPTEMBER 12, at 7 PM. Please plan on attending as we will be
starting off with a bang and your thoughts and ideas will greatly influence how the year
develops! Yours in stitches, Lorraine

Workshops: Welcome back to another wonderful year of quilting with
Sagebrush, also working on your projects new and not so new! We've got a
beautiful day coming up soon with our:

Quilt Til You Wilt bung ¢
e October 8 from 9am to 9 pm
« atthe Japanese Cultural Center erE“% N ﬁ B/E

and a wonderful class with Diane a hobby
o Gypsy Wife quilt It's 3
e November 26 and the 27th Way of-

o at TRU. { #l_‘E
o $85...including the book

Please sign up as soon as possible for Dianne’s class - B
Here's to another great year of quilting!! Happy Gu.f!nng, Sandy

Friday Quilt Ins: Doreen F, Wednesday Quilt Ins: Marcia S,
September: Hello and welcome to Fall. aka Monsoon
16. Marg J. Season. Great weather for quilting!

23. Cancelled September:

30. Doreen F. 14. Marcia S.

Quilt Out resumes at KSV on October 28 21. TBA

28. Ann G



Membership: Ann G. There are a few changes occurring. First, the annual
Membership Directory will soon be available for at home printing instead of the guild
having them published. If you do not have access to a printer, find a printer buddy to do
this. | hope to have the 2016-17 Directory completed by the end of September.
This list/information will be e-mailed directly to you and not posted on the web site.
Two ways of getting a current copy:

« completely print off the entire guild membership

R

e just update your previous directory with any changes
| will let you know of any changes are, plus new members info.

Instead of the weekly door prizes . . .

L

Birthday Gifts...the first
meeting of each month we
will celebrate those with
birthdays during that

% Anyone with a birthday is -
! encou raged to contribute... L
N o afat quarter g
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month with a gift. and
YOU MUST BE PRESENT TO e Used, but current
RECEIVE YOUR GIFT. magazine
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August will be included with September . . . July will be done in June.

MS Fundraiser Quilt: Doreen F.

| have attached the fabric colours and pattern design for the M.S. Quilt that the guild will
be making.
First sewing day

« Saturday September 17 from 09:00-4:00 p.m. At

« Kamloops Seniors Village Multi Purpose Room.
We will make this quilt with bright coloured batiks.
We would like to ask each quilter to bring, (if possible),

¢ 4 co-ordinating tone on tone batiks in bright colours.

These could be brought to the guild meeting to view prior to starting the project.

« we would likely use a light to med. grey colour thread.

o [f you have an add a quarter ruler this would be useful in this project.

« recommend bringing an extension cord.




